
These salmon were transported from below the Corps' 
Willamette dams and released into their historic habitat to 
support their recovery. 
Please leave these salmon alone.
Current fishing regulations prohibit angling for and/or 
harvesting these salmon.
Learn more about what you can do to support salmon Learn more about what you can do to support salmon 
recovery: www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

Report salmon 
poaching (or other 
illegal activities) to 
Oregon State Police: 
1-800-452-7888

Adult salmon are collected and 
released to spawn above the dams.

Juvenile salmon migrate 
downstream to the ocean.

Adult salmon are collected and 
released to spawn above the dams.

Juvenile salmon migrate 
downstream to the ocean.

You are in 
Salmon Country. 
Please protect 
these fish.


